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An Island Wedding Jenny Colgan 2022-06-23 'I loved this
novel and every single one of its characters. Supremely
heartfelt, hilarious and heartrending - it's an absolute
triumph.' Sophie Kinsella 'Nobody does cosy, get-awayfrom-it-all romance like Jenny Colgan' Sunday Express
'This spirit-lifting series will warm your heart' Best
'Like a much-needed reunion with friends' Woman & Home
___________________________________ On a remote Scottish
island, three couples are tying the knot - but even in
paradise, nothing is plain-sailing... Curl up and escape
with Jenny Colgan 'An evocative, sweet treat' Jojo Moyes
'This sweet romance will lift your spirits' Sunday
Mirror 'Gorgeous, glorious, uplifting' Marian Keyes
'Irresistible' Jill Mansell 'Just lovely' Katie Fforde
'Naturally funny, warm-hearted' Lisa Jewell 'A gobbleit-all-up-in-one-sitting kind of book' Mike Gayle 'A
sheer delight from start to finish' Sophie Kinsella
___________________________________ Olivia and Anthony
are planning A Very Extravagant Wedding at the newest
hotel on the tiny Scottish island of Mure. They're
flying in chefs, musicians and something called a living
flower wall... and no one is even allowed to think the
word bridezilla. Flora is trying - and failing - not to
let Olivia and Anthony's wedding distract her from
planning her own big day with Joel. But the couple have
wildly different ideas about how to celebrate and
somehow, just when their relationship should be plain
sailing, everything is suddenly very hard indeed. And
then there's Lorna and Saif. The local headmistress and
the GP desperately keeping their relationship a secret
to protect his sons. But while they're looking out for
the boys, who's looking out for them? Three couples. One
midsummer's night. Can everyone get their happy ever
after? ___________________________________ Why readers
ADORE Jenny Colgan 'Jenny Colgan has a way of writing
that makes me melt inside' 'Her books are so good I want
to start over as soon as I have finished' 'There's
something so engaging about her characters and plots'
'Her books are like a big, warm blanket' 'Her stories
are just so fabulous' 'She brings her settings and
characters so vividly to life' 'The woman is just magic'
You and Me, Always Jill Mansell 2016-07-05 "...vivid and
enchanting.... [You and Me, Always] can be enjoyed on a
rainy afternoon with a pot of tea and some scones." —
Kirkus International bestseller Jill Mansell crafts a
deliciously romantic story about love, loss and secrets
that just can't be kept Nothing stays secret forever,
least of all love... On the morning of her twenty-fifth
birthday, Lily Harper opens the very last letter written
to her by her beloved mother, who died when she was
eight. Learning about the first and only real love of
her mom's life is a revelation. The same momentous day,
Lily meets Eddie Tessler, an actor fleeing fame who
could change her world in unimaginable ways. But her
childhood friend Dan has his own reasons for not wanting
Lily to get too carried away by Eddie's attentions. As
secrets past and present begin to emerge, Lily's not
sure what-or who-to believe. But one thing is clear: in
the beautiful Cotswold village of Stanton Langley,
nothing will ever be the same again... Praise for Making
Your Mind Up: "Mansell's gentle humor and enormous heart
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always ensure a treat for her readers." -RT Book
Reviews, 4 stars
Miranda's Big Mistake Jill Mansell 2008-02-10 Jill
Mansell's irresistible and heart-warming bestseller
MIRANDA'S BIG MISTAKE is not to be missed by readers of
Lucy Diamond, Cathy Kelly and Milly Johnson. Reviewers
love Jill's books: 'Achingly romantic' Heat Is he the
answer to a single girl's prayers? Or is he Miranda's
big mistake? Miranda is thrilled when she meets Greg at
a cocktail party. He's gorgeous, he's funny - and he's
very keen. Just what a girl needs to put some sparkle in
her life. Heavens, he's practically perfect! Greg likes
Miranda a lot. She's young, she's pretty, and she never
talks about babies. Of course he hasn't told her
everything about himself - even the sweetest girls can
be a bit funny about a man who's just left his newly
pregnant wife. But there's no way she's going to find
out - or is there? Luckily for Miranda men are like
buses - you don't see any for ages then three come along
at once. She just needs to catch the right one... What
readers are saying about Miranda's Big Mistake: 'From
start to finish it has you wanting to read on and has
you wondering what's going to happen next the whole way
through. A brilliant book!' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars
'How does Ms Mansell keep turning out these fantastic
and hilarious books? They are so easy and comforting to
read. Another novel I couldn't put down' Amazon
reviewer, 5 stars 'Jill Mansell has again written an
excellent book with so many amazing characters. The
characters' stories are very cleverly intertwined to
make a wonderful book' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
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Stories of Hope Heather Morris 2020-09 Heather shares
the story behind her inspirational writing journey and
the defining experiences of her life, including her
profound friendship with Lale, and explores how she
learned to really listen to the stories people told her
- skills she believes we can all learn
A Postcard from Paris Alex Brown 2021-04-15 Praise for
Alex Brown: 'Very lovely' Jill Mansell.'Be whisked away
in this sunny, heartwarming read' Woman's Own'I adored
it' Milly Johnson Annie Lovell is keen to put the spark
back into her life and when her elderly neighbour
inherits an abandoned Parisian apartment she goes to
Paris to discover more. Her curiosity takes an
unexpected turn on discovering a bundle of secret
diaries hidden within the walls, detailing the life of a
young English woman, Beatrice Crawford, who volunteered
in 1916 to nurse the soldiers in the fields of France.
Captivated by the romantic City of Light, Annie realises
first appearances are not always as they seem. Following
Beatrice's journey from the Great War, through the
Roaring Twenties and to a very different life in Nazioccupied Paris, Annie must piece together the events
from the past, if she is to fulfil the legacy that
Beatrice left for her to find...
The One Hundred Years of Lenni and Margot Marianne
Cronin 2021-02-18 **LONGLISTED FOR THE AUTHOR'S CLUB
FIRST NOVEL AWARD** 'Emotional, involving, witty and
sad. Everyone is going to love Lenni and Margot' JILL
MANSELL 'Lenni and Margot are two of the most wonderful,
warm, witty and wise heroines I've ever met. Beautiful
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and glorious' CLARE POOLEY, author of The Authenticity
Project Fiercely alive, disarmingly funny and brimming
with tenderness, THE ONE HUNDRED YEARS OF LENNI AND
MARGOT unwraps the extraordinary gift of life, and
revels in our infinite capacity for friendship and love
when we need them most.
_______________________________________ Life is short.
No-one knows that better than seventeen-year-old Lenni.
But as she is about to learn, it's not only what you
make of life that matters, but who you share it with.
Dodging doctor's orders, she joins an art class where
she bumps into fellow patient Margot, a rebel-hearted
eight-three-year-old from the next ward. Their bond is
instant as they realize that together they have lived an
astonishing one hundred years. To celebrate their shared
century, they decide to paint their life stories: of
growing old and staying young, of giving joy, of
receiving kindness, of losing love, of finding the
person who is everything. As their friendship deepens,
it becomes vividly clear that life is not done with
Lenni and Margot yet. An extraordinary friendship. A
lifetime of stories. Their last one begins here. -------------------------------------------- VOTED BEST
UPLIFTING BOOK OF 2021 BY THE INDEPENDENT 'Full of
wisdom and kindness. It is just the kind of book I
adore' JOANNA CANNON 'Such a delight! I fell head over
heels for Lenni and Margot, their wit and vibrancy and
marvellous outlooks on life. An utter joy' ABBIE GREAVES
'Charged with light and colour. Gloriously original and
full of wisdom, humour, and hope. It made me think and
care and laugh and cry. One of my all-time favourite
books' HAZEL PRIOR, author of Away with the Penguins
'This is something special: moving, joyful and lifeaffirming' GOOD HOUSEKEEPING Book of the Month
Fortunes EBBE. DOMMISSE 2021-07 A comprehensive work
based on personal interviews and insider knowledge bound to become a classic The past three decades have
seen a remarkable rise of Afrikaners in business. With
Koos Bekker at its helm, media group Naspers began
dominating the Johannesburg Stock Exchange and was
turned into a global consumer internet group. Johann
Rupert strongly extended Richemont's share
internationally in the upper-end market of luxury goods,
while Christo Wiese and Whitey Basson at Pepkor and
Shoprite became Africa's largest clothing and food
retailers. Fortunesdescribes how these and other
business leaders, such as Jannie Mouton, Michiel le
Roux, Douw Steyn, Roelof Botha, Hendrik du Toit and a
number of commercial farmers, built their empires. It
looks at their life and business philosophies and what
makes them such successful entrepreneurs. Recent years
have also seen the sensational collapse of Steinhoff
International, the furniture retailer led by Markus
Jooste that destroyed some of these fortunes. While
Jooste is the topic of one of the chapters, another
looks at the philanthropic projects most of these
tycoons are involved in.
Messy, Wonderful Us Catherine Isaac 2019-11-28 THE
PERFECT ESCAPIST COMFORT READ 'An impossibly seductive
love story, underpinned by a heart-breaking secret'
ROSIE WALSH ‘What a stunning novel. That hot, sultry
setting - Allie's refreshing straightforwardness, Ed's
absolute swooniness - I loved it’ BETH O'LEARY ‘An
emotional and uplifting book about secrets, family and
identity. Such a joy! So rich and engaging, 5 stars’
ADELE PARKS In late 1983, a letter arrives, containing
secrets so unthinkable that it is hidden away,
apparently forever. More than three decades later, it is
found . . . by the last person who was ever supposed to
see it. When Allie opens an envelope in her
grandmother’s house, it changes everything she knows
about her family - and herself. With the truth liable to
hurt those she loves most, she hires a private detective
to find out what happened to her late mother in the
summer before Allie was born. Taking leave from her job
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as a research scientist, she is led far from home,
accompanied by her best friend Ed. But the secrets that
emerge go far beyond anything they were expecting. Now,
Allie must find the courage to confront her family’s
tangled past and reshape her own future. From Richard &
Judy Book club author Catherine Isaac comes the
emotional and uplifting story of love, loss, friendship
and a letter that changes everything. Praise for MESSY,
WONDERFUL US ‘If you want a book that’ll keep you
hooked, make you cry...this is the perfect read’
Fabulous Magazine ‘Uplifting, emotional and surprising’
Hannah Beckerman ‘I adored it… a gorgeous sunny setting,
exploring love, friendship and the twistiest of family
entanglements’ Jill Mansell 'A gorgeous location, a
story full of twists and turns and tension and some
heart-stopping romance – what more do you want from a
love story?' Red 'Intriguing and pacy' Libby Page
'Family secrets and hidden love – the perfect
combination for a mesmerising read' Santa Montefiore ‘A
gorgeous book saturated with sunshine that will fill
your heart with joy’ Milly Johnson 'Secrets come to the
surface in this tale of love and loss' Woman
‘Intricately crafted, beautifully written, an emotional
roller-coaster' Iona Grey 'Such a good book. Tender and
evocative' Andy Jones 'I fell head over heels in love
with this book! A page-turning mystery, a wonderfully
uplifting story about love in all its forms and
characters so real, I still wonder what they're doing'
Katy Regan 'I absolutely loved it, what a rich and
engaging story' Dani Atkins 'This novel is a delight'
Goop
Don't Want To Miss A Thing Jill Mansell 2013-01-31 Jill
Mansell's bestseller DON'T WANT TO MISS A THING is
'bursting with humour, brimming with intrigue and full
of characters you'll adore' Heat. Not to be missed by
readers of Jojo Moyes and Veronica Henry. 'Written with
heart and humour, this is chick lit at it's best' Sunday
Mirror Dexter Yates loves his fun, care-free London
life; he has money, looks and girlfriends galore. But
everything changes overnight when his sister dies,
leaving him in charge of her eight-month-old daughter
Delphi. How is he ever going to cope? Comic-strip artist
Molly Hayes lives in the beautiful Cotswold village of
Briarwood. When it comes to relationships, she has a
history of choosing all the wrong men. Leaving the city
behind, Dex moves to Briarwood - a much better place to
work on his parenting skills - and he and Molly become
neighbours. There's an undeniable connection between
them. But if Dexter's going to adapt, he first has a lot
to learn about Molly, about other people's secrets...and
about himself. What readers are saying about Don't Want
To Miss A Thing: 'A really perfect read with plot twists
and turns, misunderstandings, humour and sadness, with
the most delectable baby at its centre and punctuating
every scene' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars 'An engrossing and
entertaining book full of romance, laughter, and moving
moments too. Jill Mansell has again written a beautiful
novel that loyal fans will love and new readers will
delight in discovering!' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars
'Mansell is a master at hitting all the right notes that
hook a reader and tug at the heartstrings' Goodreads
reviewer, 5 stars
This is Going to Hurt Adam Kay 2017-09-07 Now A Major
BBC Series Starring Ben Whishaw. The multi-million copy
bestseller and Book of the Year at The National Book
Awards. ‘Painfully funny. The pain and the funniness
somehow add up to something entirely good, entirely
noble and entirely loveable.' - Stephen Fry Welcome to
the life of a junior doctor: 97-hour weeks, life and
death decisions, a constant tsunami of bodily fluids,
and the hospital parking meter earns more than you.
Scribbled in secret after endless days, sleepless nights
and missed weekends, Adam Kay's This is Going to Hurt
provides a no-holds-barred account of his time on the
NHS front line. Hilarious, horrifying and heartbreaking,
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this diary is everything you wanted to know – and more
than a few things you didn't – about life on and off the
hospital ward. Sunday Times Number One Bestseller for
over eight months and winner of a record FOUR National
Book Awards: Book of the Year, Non-Fiction Book of the
Year, New Writer of the Year and Zoe Ball Book Club Book
of the Year. This edition includes extra diary entries
and an afterword by the author.
Reluctantly Charmed Ellie O'Neill 2015-03-17 "A
lighthearted and relatable debut novel about an
advertising copywriter who upends her ordinary life and
captures the attention of the world after publishing a
seven-part treatise on the existence of fairies"-The Girl in the Letter Emily Gunnis 2020 1956: When Ivy
Jenkins falls pregnant, she is sent in disgrace to St
Margaret's: a dark, brooding house for unmarried
mothers. Her baby is adopted against her will. Ivy will
never leave. Present day: Samantha Harper is a
journalist desperate for a break. When she stumbles on a
letter from the past, the contents shock and move her.
The letter is from a young mother, begging to be rescued
from St Margaret's before it is too late. Sam is pulled
into the tragic story and discovers a spate of
unexplained deaths surrounding the woman and her child.
With St Margaret's set for demolition, Sam has only
hours to piece together a sixty-year-old mystery before
the truth, which lies disturbingly close to home, is
lost forever.
The Library Bella Osborne 2021-09-02 From the author of
Meet Me at Pebble Beach comes a story of
intergenerational friendship and community. In order to
save their local library teenager Tom and pensioner
Maggie defy sterotypes and rally together to fight for a
common cause.
Rumour Has It Jill Mansell 2009-05-03 In RUMOUR HAS IT
by bestselling author Jill Mansell, Tilly's not looking
for love, but love certainly has its eye on her! Perfect
for readers of Milly Johnson and Lucy Diamond. 'The
characters are so funny and the sub-plots are written
with such a light touch' Telegraph When newly single
Tilly Cole impulsively quits her London job for a fresh
start in the small town of Roxborough she finds she's
arrived in a hotbed of gossip, intrigue and rampant
rivalry for the most desirable men. Tilly has no
intention of joining in - she's just happy with her new
Girl Friday job. Then she meets Jack Lucas. Jack is
irresistible... and he's got his eye on Tilly. But there
are shocking rumours about his wicked reputation. Tilly
doesn't want to be just another notch on anyone's
bedpost. But is she being mature and sensible - or is
she running away from the love of her life? What readers
are saying about Rumour Has It: 'From the first page,
the characterisation was outstanding and the writing
strong - so warm and funny and easy to read. Definitely
five star fiction' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars 'Once again
[Jill Mansell] had me enthralled with her wit and
humour, so much so I couldn't put it down! A brilliant
author' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars 'The characters are
beautifully written to add flavour and interest to this
lovely story. This is real curl up in front of the fire
reading' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
The Impulse Purchase Veronica Henry 2022-02-03
'Gorgeous. A joy to read from start to finish' JILL
MANSELL 'An exquisite story bursting at the seams with
summer, hope and love' MILLY JOHNSON 'Warm, escapist and
utterly uplifting, this is Veronica Henry at her very
best' LUCY DIAMOND 'Uplifting, inspiring and guaranteed
to make you hungry' SARAH MORGAN 'A lovely, cosy,
delicious read' LIBBY PAGE 'Perfect escapism full of
warmth, joy and a brilliant cast of characters' ALEX
BROWN Sometimes you have to let your heart rule your
head . . . Cherry, Maggie and Rose are mother, daughter
and granddaughter, each with their own hopes, dreams and
even sorrows. They have always been close, so when, in a
moment of impulse, Cherry buys a gorgeous but rundown
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pub in the village she grew up in, it soon becomes a
family affair. All three women uproot themselves and
move to Rushbrook, deep in the heart of Somerset, to
take over The Swan and restore it to its former glory.
Cherry is at the helm, Maggie is in charge of the
kitchen, and Rose tends the picturesque garden that
leads down to the river. Before long, the locals are
delighted to find the beating heart of the village is
back, bringing all kinds of surprises through the door.
Could Cherry's impulse purchase change all their lives and bring everyone the happiness they're searching for?
Escape to the glorious Somerset countryside with this
joyful and uplifting story of family, love and hope.
Saving Missy Beth Morrey 2020-02-06 Sometimes it takes a
lifetime to find where you truly belong...
A Spring Affair Milly Johnson 2009-04-06 From the Sunday
Times bestseller comes a stunning novel that will warm
your heart ‘The feeling you get when you read a Milly
Johnson book should be bottled and made available on the
NHS’ Debbie Johnson 'Clear your house and clear your
mind. Don't let life's clutter dictate to you. Throw it
away and take back the control!' When Lou Winter picks
up a dog-eared magazine in the dentist's waiting room
and spots an article about clearing clutter, she little
realises how it will change her life. What begins as an
earnest spring clean soon spirals out of control. Lou's
loved ones grow disgruntled. Why is clearing out
cupboards suddenly more important than making his
breakfast, her husband Phil wonders? The truth is, the
more rubbish Lou lets go of, the more light and air can
get to those painful, closed-up places at the centre of
her heart. Even lovely Tom Broom, the man who delivers
Lou's skips, starts to grow concerned about his sweetest
customer. But Lou is a woman on a mission, and not even
she knows where it will end . . . Praise for Milly
Johnson: 'Every time you discover a new Milly book, it’s
like finding a pot of gold' heat 'A glorious, heartfelt
novel' Rowan Coleman ‘Absolutely loved it. Milly's
writing is like getting a big hug with just the right
amount of bite underneath. I was rooting for Bonnie from
the start' Jane Fallon ‘Bursting with warmth and joie de
vivre’ Jill Mansell ‘Warm, optimistic and romantic’
Katie Fforde
Fast Friends Jill Mansell 2008-02-10 FAST FRIENDS is a
warm and funny romantic novel from Sunday Times
bestselling author Jill Mansell. For fans of Lucy
Diamond, Cathy Kelly and Marian Keyes. When the chips
are down, who better to turn to then your oldest
friends? When bored housewife and mother Camilla Stewart
impulsively invites her old schoolchums for dinner she
hardly imagines that the evening will shatter her
comfortable existence. But Roz Vallender and Loulou
Marks are no ordinary guests. Roz, stunning and selfassured, is notorious as a TV presenter and superbitch,
whilst the reckless Loulou owns Vampires, the trendiest
wine bar in town. Horrified to discover that husband
Jack has been playing around, Camilla determines to make
some changes. With a little help from her friends she
soon finds out that life in the fast lane is a lot more
fun and the future still holds plenty of surprises. What
readers are saying about Fast Friends: 'I am a huge
lover of Jill Mansell books but this has to be her best
to date. I enjoyed savouring every moment of it' Amazon
reviewer, 5 stars 'The tangled web of relationships
within the book are so much fun to read about, that the
book becomes just impossible to put down!' Amazon
reviewer, 5 stars 'Loved this book from start to
finish... funny, sad, agonising, teasing and touching'
Amazon reviewer, 5 stars
That Night Gillian McAllister 2021-07-08 THE SUNDAY
TIMES BESTSELLING RICHARD & JUDY PICK 'Incredibly tense
and gripping' ADELE PARKS 'Kept me guessing and kept me
fooled. Clever, pacy and so gripping that my heart
raced' C.L. TAYOR 'This absolutely blew me away.
Properly unputdownable' 5***** READER REVIEW 'Another
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unputdownable what-would-you-do thriller, rich with
McAllister's trademark twists and emotional depth' ERIN
KELLY ________ What would you do to protect your family?
ANYTHING. During a family holiday in Italy, you get an
urgent call from your sister. There's been an accident:
she hit a man with her car and he's dead. She asks for
your help. She'd cover for you, so will you do the same
for her? But when the police come calling, the lies
start . . . And you each begin to doubt one another.
What really happened that night? Who is lying to who?
AND WHO WILL BE THE FIRST TO CRACK? ________ 'From its
propulsive opening to its devastating finale, That Night
explores the terrible cost of family loyalty and the
lines all of us might cross for those we love. Her best
yet' TM LOGAN 'Tautly plotted and beautifully written.
Gillian McAllister just gets better and better' Clare
Mackintosh 'That Night was like watching a gripping,
tense and claustrophobic box set! My heart was in my
mouth the whole time. Her best yet' Claire Douglas
'Almost unbearably tense and an utterly absorbing read'
Rosamund Lupton 'Had me absolutely gripped.
Claustrophobic and tense and completely absorbing' Jane
Fallon 'Beautifully written and incredibly gripping . .
. it gave me genuine shivers. Masterfully done' Beth
O'Leary 'So slippery, you will struggle to catch your
breath. Gillian McAllister has secured her throne as the
queen of the moral dilemma' Holly Seddon 'That Night is
yet another triumph, intricately plotted and beautifully
written' Jill Mansell 'That Night crept into my every
waking thought. A claustrophobic, twisty novel that will
have you asking, "what would I do?"' Lia Louis READERS
ARE HOOKED BY THAT NIGHT: 'A masterpiece' 5***** Reader
Review 'I'm speechless . . . cannot recommend enough'
5***** Reader Review 'A pressure cooker of panic,
excitement, fear, anger . . . I cannot rave about this
enough!' 5***** Reader Review 'WOW! WOW! WOW! The twists
and shocks blew me away' 5***** Reader Review Praise for
Gillian McAllister 'I read it in a breathless day and a
half' Lisa Jewell 'Perfection. Intriguing and
compelling' Clare Mackintosh 'As tense as a piano
string' Sunday Times 'Addictive, clever, twisty' Sun
Australian Women Writers Debra Adelaide 1988
An Offer You Can't Refuse Jill Mansell 2008-02-10 THE
SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLING JILL MANSELL! WHAT READERS ARE
SAYING ABOUT AN OFFER YOU CAN'T REFUSE ***** 'JILL
MANSELL AT HER BEST' - Amazon review ***** 'LOVED EVERY
SECOND' - Goodreads review ***** 'THE CHARACTERS QUICKLY
FOUND THEIR WAY INTO MY HEART' - Amazon review *****
'COULDN'T PUT THE BOOK DOWN' - Goodreads review *****
'AMAZING . . . UNPUTDOWNABLE' - Amazon review Ten years
ago, Lola Malone was offered £10,000 - and what
seventeen-year-old wouldn't be happy with that? There
was just one catch. The person doing the offering was
her boyfriend Dougie's mother, and it was on condition
that Lola broke up with her beloved son. Lola was
outraged. Nothing could tear her and Dougie apart . . .
but then she discovered a terrible secret. Suddenly, she
had no choice but to take the money and run. Now a twist
of fate has brought Lola and Dougie together again, and
her feelings for him are as strong as ever. But she
broke Dougie's heart, and he's about to discover that
she was paid to do it. She can't tell him the truth - so
can she get him back? Well, Lola likes to think she's
hard to resist. But this man might be the first to do
just that . . . IF YOU ENJOY AN OFFER YOU CAN'T REFUSE,
DON'T MISS JILL'S IRRESISTIBLE 2021 BESTSELLER AND NOW
YOU'RE BACK! Everyone loves Jill Mansell's novels! 'A
fabulous, gorgeous read, with characters you'll take to
your heart' Milly Johnson, author of MY ONE TRUE NORTH
'I loved the characters and relationships and found
myself rooting for everyone. It left me with a lovely
warm glow' Libby Page, author of THE LIDO 'Such a joyful
read and hugely entertaining . . . Readers are in for a
real treat' Ruth Hogan, author of THE KEEPER OF LOST
THINGS 'A smashing read that both delights and surprises
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the reader' Sun 'Jill Mansell just gets better and
better' Heat 'Romantic, funny, heartwarming and
heartbreaking' Daily Express
Em & Me Beth Morrey 2022-02-03 ‘Glorious!’ CLARE POOLEY
‘Compelling’ SUNDAY EXPRESS ‘Beautiful, uplifting and
deeply moving’ FREYA SAMPSON From the Sunday Times
bestselling author of Saving Missy A mother. A daughter.
A secret waiting to be discovered.
Sweetshop of Dreams Jenny Colgan 2014-08-05 -- Meet Me
at the Cupcake Caf?
Behind Closed Doors Catherine Alliott 2021-03-04 'Leaves
you with a smile on your face and hope in your heart'
MILLY JOHNSON Escape this summer with the page-turning
new novel from the Sunday Times bestselling author 'A
fantastic, compelling story . . . The feelings on the
page are tangible' 5***** READER REVIEW 'Packed with
fantastic characters, uncomfortable truths, and flashes
of pure comedy. Who could ask for more?' JILL MANSELL
________ From the outside, anyone would think that Lucy
Palmer has it all: loving children, a dashing husband
and a gorgeous home. But when her marriage to Michael
comes to an abrupt and unexpected end, her life is
turned upside down in a flash. As the truth of her
marriage threatens to surface, Lucy seizes the
opportunity to swap her house in London - and the
stories it hides - for a rural escape to her parents'
farmhouse in the Chilterns. But Lucy gets more than she
bargained for when she moves back to her childhood home,
especially when it throws her into the path of an old
flame. Coming face-to-face with her mistakes, Lucy is
forced to confront the secrets she's been keeping from
herself and those she loves. Is she ready to let someone
in? Or will she leave the door to her past firmly closed
. . . ________ 'Emotional and engaging, I was completely
absorbed' Sarah Morgan 'Compelling' Heidi Swain 'I
enjoyed every minute and couldn't put it down' 5*****
Reader Review 'Emotional and affecting, this is an
absorbing read' Sun 'Catherine Alliott is back with
another warm, escapist read . . . wonderfully written'
Woman's Weekly 'Engrossing . . . sparkles with wit' Best
Praise for Catherine Alliott: 'A huge treat. Hilarious
yet poignant' Sophie Kinsella 'Warm, witty and wise'
Daily Mail 'Her writing is both intelligent and
sparkling' Marian Keyes 'Hilarious and full of
surprises' Daily Telegraph
Solo Jill Mansell 2008-02-10 SOLO is a delightful
romantic novel from bestselling author Jill Mansell, not
to be missed by readers of Lucy Diamond and Cathy Kelly.
Mad about a man who's dangerous to know? Surely it's
better to go solo... When Tessa Duvall, a struggling
artist, reluctantly agreed to accompany her best friend
Holly to a party at the elegant Charrington Grange
Hotel, she had every intention of sneaking off early.
For parties full of strangers bored the knickers off
Tessa and this one proved to be no exception - until she
encountered Ross Monahan, whose wicked reputation was as
high profile as the hotel he owned and ran with such
panache. But while Holly set about ensnaring his
reluctant brother Max, Tessa simply accepted Ross for
what he was, a sensational one-night stand...until she
realised, weeks later, that one-night stands can have
far-reaching consequences... What readers are saying
about Solo: 'I was absolutely gripped by this book. I
would definitely recommend this to anyone who is looking
for a nice romantic read with twists and turns at every
corner' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars 'Does anyone write
this type of story better than Jill Mansell? Such a
knack for mixing fantasy and reality, glamorous jetsetters and down-to-earth folks. She's really in a class
of her own and Solo is one of her best' Amazon reviewer,
5 stars 'A wonderfully written piece with so much to
enthral, madden, excite and sadden you' Amazon reviewer,
5 stars
The Woman at Number 24 Juliet Ashton 2017-04-20 *** THE
TOP TEN EBOOK BESTSELLER *** 'This brilliantly written
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and captivating story instantly drew us in and refused
to let go. Fresh, funny and utterly fabulous, it’s the
perfect holiday read' Heat Meet the hilarious and
surprising residents of number 24 in the warm, witty and
wonderful new novel from bestselling author Juliet
Ashton, author of The Sunday Lunch Club. When your
marriage falls apart, the last place you'd want your
husband to move to is downstairs. Unfortunately for
Sarah, up in the eaves at number 24, her ex-husband now
lives one floor beneath her with his new wife. Their
happiness floats up through the floorboards, taunting
her. A child psychologist, Sarah has picked up great
sadness from the little girl, Una, who lives with her
careworn mother three floors below, but is Sarah
emotionally equipped to reach out? The Spring brings a
new couple to the house. Jane and Tom's zest for life
revives the flagging spirits, and Sarah can't deny the
instant attraction to handsome Tom. Having seen at first
hand what infidelity does to people, she'll never act on
it ... but the air fizzes with potential. The sunshine
doesn't reach every corner of number 24, however.
Elderly Mavis, tucked away in the basement, has kept the
world at bay for decades. She's about to find out that
she can't hide forever. Juliet Ashton weaves a story of
love, friendship and community that will move you to
laughter and to tears. Think Cold Feet meets David
Nicholls, with a dash of the joy of Jill Mansell added
for good measure. What people are saying about The Woman
At Number 24: 'Emotion, laughs and mystery, I simply
adored every minute of reading it' Netgalley reviewer
'Loved it. Feels fresh and new and exciting hearing
about the different lives of 24. I'm intrigued and
fascinated by the characters' Natalie Ross, Netgalley
reviewer 'Wow! Just a beautiful read, like a breath of
fresh air. Very heart warming and easy to read. A great
5 Stars from me!' Netgalley reviewer 'This is a great
book with a varied ensemble cast of characters and many
inter-twining story lines' Netgalley reviewer 'An
absorbing story full of wonderful moments ...This was my
first Juliet Ashton book to read and I really fell in
love with her accurate, vivid and flowing writing'
Netgalley reviewer 'Fun read with captivating
characters. I did not expect the plot twist involved and
really enjoyed reading this overall. Read it in one
evening' Netgalley reviewer 'We watch as friendships
blossom, a romance evolves and there is a good,
unexpected twist towards the end. A lovely, heartwarming
read' 5*, Netgalley reviewer 'A wonderful book that I
would highly recommend' Netgalley reviewer 'Fantastic
... great characters who live in one big house. You will
absolutely love this book' Netgalley reviewer 'This book
is like wrapping yourself up in a blanket on the sofa
and watching your favourite film. Warm, heart-felt and
witty' Netgalley reviewer *** Pre-order Juliet Ashton's
brand new novel, The Fall and Rise of Sadie McQueen,
publishing in December 2019, now! ***
The Fifteen Streets Catherine Cookson 2011-04-12
Catherine Cookson was one of the world's most beloved
writers. Her books have sold millions of copies, and her
characters and their stories have captured the
imaginations of readers around the globe. Now, available
for the first time in this country, comes one of
Cookson's earliest and most stirring historical
romances: The Fifteen Streets. John O'Brien lives in a
world where surviving is a continual struggle. He works
long hours at the docks to help support his parents'
large family. Many other families in the Fifteen Streets
have already given up and descended into a dismal state
of grinding poverty, but the O'Briens continue to strive
for a world they are only rarely allowed to glimpse.
Then John O'Brien meets Mary Llewellyn, a beautiful
young teacher who belongs to that other world. What
begins as a casual conversation over tea quickly
blossoms into a rare love that should have been perfect.
Fate steps in, however, when John is accused of
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fathering the child of a local girl, and Mary's parents
forbid her to see him. The couple begins to realize that
the gulf of the Fifteen Streets between them is a chasm
they could never bridge-or might they still find a way?
In these pages Catherine Cookson displays the
irresistible plotting, scene-setting, and
characterization that have made her a recognized master
of historical and romance fiction. Fans of her novels,
with their larger themes of romantic love and class
conflict, will be delighted to find that even at the
beginning of her illustrious career, Cookson had the
power to captivate audiences. Filled with passion and
compelling drama, The Fifteen Streets is a rare treat
for lovers of romantic fiction.
Blonde Roots Bernardine Evaristo 2020-08-20 FROM THE
BOOKER PRIZE-WINNING AUTHOR OF GIRL, WOMAN, OTHER
LONGLISTED FOR THE WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR FICTION 2009 WINNER
OF THE ORANGE YOUTH PANEL AWARD 2009 FINALIST FOR THE
HURSTON WRIGHT LEGACY AWARD 2010 'A phenomenal book. It
is so ingenious and so novel. Think The Handmaid's Tale
meets Noughts and Crosses with a bit of Jonathan Swift
and Lewis Carroll thrown in. This should be thought of
as a feminist classic.' Women's Prize for Fiction
Podcast Welcome to a world turned upside down. One
minute, Doris, from England, is playing hide-and-seek
with her sisters in the fields behind their cottage. The
next, someone puts a bag over her head and she ends up
in the hold of a slave-ship sailing to the New World . .
. In this fantastically imaginative inversion of the
transatlantic slave trade - in which 'whytes' are
enslaved by black people - Bernardine Evaristo has
created a thought-provoking satire that is as accessible
and readable as it is intelligent and insightful. Blonde
Roots brings the shackles and cries of long-ago
barbarity uncomfortably close and raises timely
questions about the society of today. 'A bold and
brilliant game of counterfactual history. Evaristo
keep[s] her wit and anger at a spicy simmer throughout'
Daily Telegraph 'So human and real. Re-imagines past and
present with refreshing humour and intelligence'
Guardian 'A brilliant satire whose flashes of comedy
make the underlying tragedy all the more poignant'
Scotland on Sunday
The Dressmaker of Paris Georgia Kaufmann 2021-01-28
'Involving, immersive and unputdownable' - Sunday Times
bestselling author Jill Mansell I need to tell you a
story, ma chère. My story. Rosa Kusstatscher has built a
global fashion empire upon her ability to find the
perfect outfit for any occasion. But tonight, as she
prepares for the most important meeting of her life, her
usual certainty eludes her. What brought her to this
moment? As she struggles to select her dress and choose
the right shade of lipstick, Rosa begins to tell her
incredible story. The story of a poor country girl from
a village high in the mountains of Italy. Of Nazi
occupation and fleeing in the night. Of hope and
heartbreak in Switzerland; glamour and love in Paris. Of
ambition and devastation in Rio de Janeiro; success and
self-discovery in New York. A life spent running, she
sees now. But she will run no longer. Breathtaking and
utterly enthralling, The Dressmaker of Paris is a
stunning debut novel that is perfect for fans of Lucinda
Riley, Kate Morton and Dinah Jefferies. 'The Dressmaker
of Paris is a delicious book: elegantly structured,
beautifully written and with a fascinating protagonist.
Georgia Kaufmann has created a beautiful and compelling
novel that had me hooked until the very last page. And
that ending: wow!' - Gill Thompson, bestselling author
of THE OCEANS BETWEEN US
Christmas at the Island Hotel Jenny Colgan 2020-10-15
Escape with Jenny Colgan this Christmas. 'Nobody does
cosy, get-away-from-it-all romance like Jenny Colgan'
Sunday Express 'An evocative, sweet treat' Jojo Moyes
'This sweet romance will lift your spirits' Sunday
Mirror 'Gorgeous, glorious, uplifting' Marian Keyes
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'Irresistible' Jill Mansell 'Just lovely' Katie Fforde
'Naturally funny, warm-hearted' Lisa Jewell 'A gobbleit-all-up-in-one-sitting kind of book' Mike Gayle 'A
sheer delight from start to finish' Sophie Kinsella
___________________________________ On the tiny Scottish
island of Mure, Christmas preparations are even more
hectic than usual . . . Flora MacKenzie is worried about
her brother. Fintan hasn't got over the death of his
partner, Colton, and Flora thinks he needs a project.
The Rock - the rambling, disused hotel on the tip of the
island - was Colton's passion project before he died.
With Flora's help, Fintan is going to get the hotel up
and running in time for Christmas, transforming it into
a festive haven of crackling log fires and delicious
food. But running a hotel, they are about to discover,
is not that easy. Especially when their motley staff
includes a temperamental French chef, a spoilt Norwegian
kitchen boy who can't peel a potato without mutilating
his own hand and a painfully shy kitchen assistant who
blushes when anyone speaks to her. Can they pull it
together in time for the big opening? And can Flora help
her family find happiness this Christmas?
____________________ Why readers ADORE Jenny Colgan
'Jenny Colgan has a way of writing that makes me melt
inside' 'Her books are so good I want to start over as
soon as I have finished' 'There's something so engaging
about her characters and plots' 'Her books are like a
big, warm blanket' 'Her stories are just so fabulous'
'She brings her settings and characters so vividly to
life' 'The woman is just magic'
Half a World Away Mike Gayle 2020 Kerry Hayes is a
single mum living on a tough south London estate. She
provides for her young son by cleaning houses she could
never hope to afford. Taken into care as a child, Kerry
cannot ever forget her past, having looked after her
baby brother Jason before they were taken and separated
from their troubled mother. Jason is now Noah Martineau,
a successful barrister with a beautiful wife, daughter
and home in fashionable Primrose Hill. Adopted as a
child, Noah has never wanted to find out about his birth
family and has no memories from that time. When Kerry
reaches out to the sibling she lost on the day they were
torn apart as children, she sets in motion a chain of
events that will have life-changing consequences for
them both...
The Shadowy Third Julia Parry 2021-02-25 ‘A fascinating
and moving portrait of love, loyalty and infidelity.’
Sarah Waters A sudden death in the family delivers Julia
Parry a box of love letters. Dusty with age, they reveal
an illicit affair between the celebrated Irish novelist,
Elizabeth Bowen, and the academic Humphry House Julia’s grandfather. So begins a life-changing quest to
discover and understand this affair, one with profound
repercussions for Julia’s family, not least her
grandmother, Madeline. Using fascinating unpublished
correspondence, Julia follows the lives of three very
different characters through some of the most dramatic
decades of the twentieth century: from the rarefied air
of Oxford in the 1930s and the Anglo-Irish Big House, to
the last days of Empire in India and into the Second
World War. The story opens up a lost world, one with
complex and often surprising attitudes to love and sex,
work and home, duty and ambition, and to writing itself,
spiced throughout with social history and a celebrated
supporting cast that includes Isaiah Berlin and Virginia
Woolf. Inspired by Bowen’s own obsession with place and
memory, Julia travels to all the locations in the
letters - from Kolkata to Cambridge; from Ireland to
Texas weaving present-day storytelling with historical
narrative and literary exploration. From an assured,
elegant new voice, The Shadowy Third is a beautifully
written investigation of family, love, and the lasting
power of literature. Praise for The Shadowy Third ‘Julia
Parry has a fascinating tale to tell, and she does so
with a compelling immediacy and also with admirable
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finesse. Bowen fans will be in her debt; and those
interested in the milieux she frequented.’ Peter J.
Conradi ‘The Shadowy Third is the intimate portrait of a
love triangle, with the novelist Elizabeth Bowen as one
of the protagonists. It is also a work of discovery,
using letters with sensitivity and intelligence,
rebuilding a lost world with imaginative flair, seeing
Bowen and her world with insight, and the lives of Julia
Parry’s own grandparents with a sharp eye for detail and
a skill at telling a fascinating story.‘ Colm Tóibín,
author of The Empty Family ‘A vivid picture of an
important and immensely gifted writer in love.’ Joseph
O’Connor ‘A compelling story of marriage, passion and
betrayal that reads like a richly textured novel. With
skill, wit, and empathy, Parry takes readers on a
compelling journey to find the truth of her
grandfather’s love affair with a famous novelist.
Gripping, poignant, and fascinating.’ Charlotte Gordon,
author of Romantic Outlaws: The Extraordinary Lives of
Mary Wollstonecraft and Mary Shelley
The Loveliest Chocolate Shop in Paris Jenny Colgan
2013-03-14 'A sheer delight from start to finish' Sophie
Kinsella Tucked away behind the cobbled alleys and the
grand promenades, a tiny chocolate shop awaits . . . 'An
evocative, sweet treat' Jojo Moyes 'Gorgeous, glorious,
uplifting' Marian Keyes 'Irresistible' Jill Mansell
'Just lovely' Katie Fforde 'Naturally funny, warmhearted' Lisa Jewell 'A gobble-it-all-up-in-one-sitting
kind of book' Mike Gayle
___________________________________ As dawn breaks over
the Pont Neuf, and the cobbled alleyways of Paris come
to life, Anna Trent is already awake and at work; mixing
and stirring the finest, smoothest, richest chocolate;
made entirely by hand, it is sold to the grandes dames
of Paris. It's a huge shift from the chocolate factory
she worked in at home in the north of England. But when
an accident changed everything, Anna was thrown back in
touch with her French teacher, Claire, who offered her
the chance of a lifetime - to work in Paris with her
former sweetheart, Thierry, a master chocolatier. With
old wounds about to be uncovered and healed, Anna is set
to discover more about real chocolate - and herself than she ever dreamed.
___________________________________ Why readers ADORE
Jenny Colgan 'Jenny Colgan has a way of writing that
makes me melt inside' 'Her books are so good I want to
start over as soon as I have finished' 'There's
something so engaging about her characters and plots'
'Her books are like a big, warm blanket' 'Her stories
are just so fabulous' 'She brings her settings and
characters so vividly to life' 'The woman is just magic'
Take A Chance On Me Jill Mansell 2010-02-18 Jill
Mansell's bestseller TAKE A CHANCE ON ME takes readers
on an entirely unpredictable romantic journey... For
readers of Carole Matthews and Lucy Diamond. Cleo Quinn
doesn't have a great track record when it comes to men,
but now Will's come along she's optimistic. Handsome,
attentive and an absolute gentleman when it comes to her
questionable cooking skills, he could be her Mr Right.
Things are definitely looking up for Cleo... apart from
one small problem with a rather large ego. Johnny
LaVenture, sculptor extraordinaire and her childhood
adversary, is back in Channing's Hill and tormenting
Cleo as if he'd never been away. But life never goes to
plan, does it? Johnny isn't the only one stirring up
trouble and, for Cleo's family and friends, all kinds of
sparks are starting to fly. If you think you can put the
past behind you, think again... What readers are saying
about Take a Chance on Me: 'The characters are
incredible and the story is so sweet' Amazon reviewer, 5
stars 'I really enjoyed this light-hearted story, told
with Jill Mansell's usual eye for detail and quirky
sense of humour. This story drew me in from the first
page' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars 'This book is a
delight - the characters are diverse and wonderfully
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flawed, and Mansell's writing is witty and refreshing'
Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
The Fortnight in September 2017-09-21
The Sunday Lunch Club Juliet Ashton 2018-04-19 *** THE
NUMBER ONE EBOOK BESTSELLER*** ‘A warming testament to
the elasticity and enduring love of true family bonds. I
adored this book' Penny Parkes 'Fresh, funny and utterly
fabulous, it’s the perfect holiday read' Heat ‘Feelgood’ Bella ‘A clever concept … with surprises and some
shocks in store for both the reader and the characters
... An endearing, funny and poignant read’ Express The
first rule of Sunday Lunch Club is … don't make any
afternoon plans. Every few Sundays, Anna and her
extended family and friends get together for lunch. They
talk, they laugh, they bicker, they eat too much.
Sometimes the important stuff is left unsaid, other
times it's said in the wrong way. Sitting between her
ex-husband and her new lover, Anna is coming to terms
with an unexpected pregnancy at the age of forty. Also
at the table are her ageing grandmother, her promiscuous
sister, her flamboyantly gay brother and a memory too
terrible to contemplate. Until, that is, a letter
arrives from the person Anna scarred all those years
ago. Can Anna reconcile her painful past with her
uncertain future? Juliet Ashton weaves a story of love,
friendship and community that will move you to laughter
and to tears. Think Cold Feet meets David Nicholls, with
a dash of the joy of Jill Mansell added for good
measure. ‘I love Juliet's writing and this book featured
so many wonderful characters. I was left wanting to join
the family at one of their Sunday lunches’ Samantha,
Netgalley reviewer ‘A joy from start to finish. The
relationships within the family ring so true. And the
twists kept me guessing. A beautiful book’ Laura Kemp
‘Romantic and gentle, and in places really funny, but it
has pace and a couple of twists which kept me reading.
The author is good with characters, each with a clear
'voice'’ Penny, reader review ‘All the characters have
their own strong storyline and I enjoyed finding out how
their lives unfolded’ Sarah, reader review ‘A very
enjoyable and entertaining book with an interesting
plot, complex characters and some food for thought.
Recommended’ Anna, reader review ‘Absolutely loved this
joyful, entertaining, and fabulously funny book’ Karen,
reader review *** Pre-order Juliet Ashton's brand new
novel, The Fall and Rise of Sadie McQueen, publishing in
December 2019, now! ***
Two's Company Jill Mansell 2008-02-10 Two's company, but
three's a calamity... TWO'S COMPANY is a funny, romantic
novel from bestselling Jill Mansell, author of THE ONE
YOU REALLY WANT and THREE AMAZING THINGS ABOUT YOU. Jack
and Cass Mandeville are a dream couple, ridiculously
happy together and successful to boot - Jack as a
journalist and Cass with her own hugely popular radio
show. Indeed, almost every member of the Mandeville
family is famous in their own right: from stunning Cleo,
a supermodel with attitude, to Sean, the rising star of
the comedy circuit. Incredibly good-looking and
likeable, the family have captured the hearts of the
nation - and the nation's press. But on the day that
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Jack hits the big 40 - the same day that a redhead
called Imogen turns up to interview Jack and Cass for
Hi! magazine - their proverbial bubble is about to
burst... What readers are saying about Two's Company:
'Fun, moving and full of laugh out loud antics, this
book is a must read' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars 'An
amazing read - swift and easy. The way she blends comedy
with the romance of Jack and Cass is commendable. A book
you should definitely read' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
'Jill Mansell does it again, absolutely brilliant book.
The best yet - has love, hate, betrayal, regret and a
nearly perfect ending' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars
Thinking Of You Jill Mansell 2008-02-10 Jill Mansell's
uputdownable romantic novel THINKING OF YOU will delight
readers of Cathy Kelly and Lucy Diamond Ginny Holland's
daughter Jem has headed off to university, leaving
single mum Ginny with a severe case of empty nest
syndrome. To make matters worse, the first gorgeous man
she's clapped eyes on in years has just accused Ginny of
shoplifting. So Ginny decides to advertise for a lodger
but what she gets is lovelorn Laurel, who can only talk
about her ex-boyfriend. However Laurel has a dangerously
charming brother, Perry, and add to that the offer of a
great new job, and things are looking up...until Ginny
realises that her potential boss is all too familiar. Is
it too late for Ginny to set right the first impression
she made when Finn Penhaligon got quite the wrong end of
the stick? And is either Finn or Perry quite what they
seem? What readers are saying about Thinking Of You: 'A
perfect mix of love, fun and charm. This book contains
more heart than many others' Amazon reviewer, 5 stars 'A
charming and delightful story. This book is laced with
laugh out loud humour as well as a few heart tugging
disappointments' Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars 'Simply
amazing. This book had me hooked from the very
beginning. There are no words to say how good it was;
you just have to read it for yourself' Goodreads
reviewer, 5 stars
Ghosted Rosie Walsh 2018-07-24 Instant New York Times
bestseller! "I absolutely loved this book and didn't
want it to end." --Liane Moriarty, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Big Little Lies “This is an
‘accidentally stayed up until 4 a.m. because it's
impossible to put down’ kind of novel.” --USA Today
Seven perfect days. Then he disappeared. A love story
with a secret at its heart. When Sarah meets Eddie, they
connect instantly and fall in love. To Sarah, it seems
as though her life has finally begun. And it's mutual:
It's as though Eddie has been waiting for her, too.
Sarah has never been so certain of anything. So when
Eddie leaves for a long-booked vacation and promises to
call from the airport, she has no cause to doubt him.
But he doesn't call. Sarah's friends tell her to forget
about him, but she can't. She knows something's
happened--there must be an explanation. Minutes, days,
weeks go by as Sarah becomes increasingly worried. But
then she discovers she's right. There is a reason for
Eddie's disappearance, and it's the one thing they
didn't share with each other: the truth.
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